Former federal MP Olivia Chow Joins Assembly for Decent Work in Brampton December
10

Who better to teach us how to make sure our MPPs understand the issues that are important to
workers than former federal MP Olivia Chow?

Olivia Chow will be joining the Assembly for Decent Work to help ensure that workers’ voices
are heard when we call to make it fair.

If you’re worried about work prospects for your children, or you need better treatment at work,
join us at an important meeting and make your voice heard.

Right now, we have a once-in-a-generation opportunity to tell the government that we want them
to Make It Fair. You are invited to an assembly to talk about winning better jobs for all.

Please attend this important assembly:

When: December 10, 2016, 1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Where: Gore Meadows Community Centre, 10150 The Gore Road, Brampton, ON

Food and refreshments will be provided.

RSVP to this event.
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